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Jennifer Sandmaier

From: Kristy Colpron, University of Victoria <giving@uvic.ca>
Sent: March 3, 2023 10:41 AM
To: Jennifer Sandmaier
Subject: Where there’s a will, there’s a way... to win!

Enter to win a $500 Visa gift card! 

 

  View in your web browser > 

Dear ,  

In 1967, Herr Karl Hausch from Hessen, Germany, penned the shortest 
validated will: “All to wife.” 

While we should all have a valid will, and likely one more than three words in 
length, surveys show that only about half of Canadians actually do. 

In celebration of Leave a Legacy Month, we are inviting UVic faculty and staff to 
complete a short survey about estate planning, for your chance to win a $500 
Visa gift card (so you can finally create or update that will…!). 

TAKE THE SURVEY  

 
Warm wishes, 

Kristy Colpron 
Manager, Legacy Giving 
University of Victoria 

P.S. Click here for stories of individuals whose legacy gifts have supported 
countless generations of UVic students. Where there is a will, there is a way!  
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P.P.S. If you have any questions about leaving a bequest in your will, please feel 
free to contact me at 250-721-8967 or mgrlegacydev@uvic.ca. 

Follow UVic 
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